
Competition Secretary’s Report to 2019 AGM 

As is usual my team and I are always looking at the way the competitions are run to avoid as many 

clashes as possible, as you know the Championship games have to fit into a tight schedule to allow 

the Leamington qualifiers names to go to BE by the middle of July, so these games remain 

unchanged for 2020. The County competitions do not have time constraints so these games will be 

“play by” dates for 2020 allowing players to fit them in to their tight schedules. 

We changed the Southey Trophy last year to the early months of the season although this has 

generally worked quit well it has caused major problems for a small number of clubs so I have 

suggested to the Board that making these games “play by” could help overcome the problems 

One good piece of news is that for the first time since I have held this position we have an 

abundance of clubs wishing to stage the later stages of Competitions ,long may it continue. 

As this is my last report I would like to thank everyone, the Board, clubs and competitors for their 

support during my time in office and wish my successor good luck for the future 

Brian Pocock 


